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31 October 2006

For the attention of, Gareth Wilson.

Dear Gareth
Re your letter dated 23" October 2006. Having spoken to your access

control officer regarding the ramp in our proposal, | can confirm that it has a
gradient of less than 1in 20. | understand that this means it does not have to
meet the same specifications/regulations than that of one with a gradient of
more than 1 in 20.

| have enclosed a plan (CDE2/9) showing our proposed garden layout
which indicates the route of the path. As you can see we wish t0 make a
feature of our courtyard very similar to the roof garden above, please see
photo, CDE2/Photo2 and CDE2/Photo3.

As it really is not practical to create access for the disabled at the front
of the building, we feel this is by far the best option available to us. | think that
it is worth mentioning that we are primarily an internet business, and that our
customers do not actually have to visit our premises although many do.

| hope this letter and enclosed drawing answers the points raised In
your letter. If you have any other queries please don't hesitate to contact me,
my mobile phone number is 07930 310701,

Yours faithfully

A J Ferguson.



